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Approved with amendments minutes of 11\24\03 meeting. 
 
Update on Parking & Circulation Plan, the Tanana Loop Extension and their 
impacts on the North Campus Area (NCA) 

o The memo that was sent to the Master Planning Committee (MPC) has had 
an effect. The concerns of the North Campus Subcommittee (NCS) need to 
be addressed by the MPC. 

o The MPC cannot change the Parking & Circulation Plan from where it 
currently stands. 

o If Biological Research Reserve (BRR) facilities are moved there are 
considerations with regards to animal research. 

o MPC has had discussions regarding some of the Tanana Loop Extension 
impacts on education, research, and trails. 

o Pat has compiled an objective list of the impacts of the Loop Road. 
o Some comments on mitigation of trail impacts: 

o New trails need to be aesthetically appealing 



o A commuter trail could be adjacent to the road, however ski\foot 
trails should be offset and separated from the road by a visual 
barrier. 

o The trails are multi-use trails, not just recreational. 
 
The North Campus Plan (NCP) is being reformatted by Pat and Pete. 

o The Acknowledgements section should be added to by the NCS. 
o The NCP is supposed to last for 10 years. It will be a large document, 

because it is the first and a baseline document. 
o As few sections as possible should be put in an appendix, because 



o There are various binding options, all with advantages and 
disadvantages: spiral, comb, and 3-ring were mentioned. 

o Wordsmithing has not yet happened, but it will.  
  

o There should be some discussion on ADA accessibility to the NCA. It should 
be addressed in the NCP. 

o The National Park Service addresses this by offering a variety of trails 
with different levels of accessibility. 

o The Troth Yeddha Park is proposed to be ADA accessible. 
o A trails consultant would provide good guidance on the level of 

accessibility for different difficulties of trails.  
  

o Other components that should be addressed in the NCP are monetary 
donations by groups, and the use volunteers for work projects. 

o The Development Office has rules and regulations concerning 
donations to the University. The NCP should defer to these 
guidelines. 

o Georgeson Botanical Garden has a set program for orienting 
volunteers for work projects, so they are a source of information on 
how to succeed at this. 

o The Nordic Ski Club might have records of how many hours have 
been volunteered so far for trail work.  
  

o More details should be added to the signage section of the NCP. 
 
 
 


